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March 31st, 1925.

Professor F. E. Lloyd, 
Biological Building, 
McGill University.

Dear Professor Lloyd:-
I an to-day in receipt of an 

unsigned letter written on the paper apparently 
used by The Community Players of Montreal.

I appreciate very much the 
interest they are taking in whatto call the "Iloyse Theatre'* and will be very glad to 
let them know exactly what our plans are when 
decision has been reached.

misunderstandingI hope that no
will arise concerning this theatre. its primary 
purpose is to commemorate Doan Uoyse's associ 
with the University by providing all facilities 
required for the Department of English. Besides 
serving as a small theatre it will have to serve

classroom and will be used by other departments
I am quite sure that 

it for the teaching of
as a
than the English Department.
Professor du Houre will use French drama, and tho Department of History will 
likely use it for their large classes.

We aim to have a small, compact 
and complete theatre, but there must be a limit to 
its size. I shall be very glad to discuss the matter 
further with you.

Yours faithfully.
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